
 

 
 

  

 

Highways Committee 
 

Thursday 22 January 2015 at 7.00 pm 
Board Room 7&8 - Brent Civic Centre, Engineers Way, 
Wembley HA9 0FJ 
 
 
Membership: 
 
Members 
Councillors: 
Crane (Chair) 
Mashari (Vice-Chair) 
Denselow 
McLennan 
Moher 
 
 
 
For further information contact: Joe Kwateng, Democratic Services Officer 
020 8937 1354,  joe.kwateng@brent.gov.uk 
 
For electronic copies of minutes, reports and agendas, and to be alerted when the 
minutes of this meeting have been published visit democracy.brent.gov.uk 
 
 
The press and public are welcome to attend this meeting 
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Agenda 
 
Introductions, if appropriate. 
 
Apologies for absence and clarification of alternate members 
 

Item Page 
 

1 Declarations of personal and prejudicial interests  
 

 

 Members are invited to declare at this stage of the meeting, any relevant 
financial or other interest in the items on this agenda. 
 

 

2 Minutes of the previous meeting  
 

1 - 8 

3 Matters arising (if any)  
 

 

4 Deputations (if any)  
 

 

5 Petitions  
 

 

6 Petition requesting the introduction of parking restrictions and 
safety measures in Chantry Crescent and Chapel Close  

 

9 - 14 

 This report informs the Committee of a petition received from residents of 
Chantry Crescent and Chapel Close requesting the introduction of parking 
restrictions and other traffic related safety measures in their streets. 
 

 

 Ward Affected: Dudden Hill Contact Officer: Tony Kennedy, Head 
of Transportation 

 

   Tel: 020 8937 5151  

   tony.kennedy@brent.gov.uk  

7 Petition requesting the introduction of a Controlled Parking Zone in 
Cromwell Road, Burns Road and Cromwell Court, Alperton  

 

15 - 22 

 This report informs the Committee of a petition received from Cromwell 
and Burns Residents' Association (CABRA) requesting the introduction of 
a Controlled Parking Zone in Cromwell Road, Burns Road and Cromwell 
Court, Alperton. 
 

 

 Ward Affected: Alperton Contact Officer: Tony Kennedy, Head 
of Transportation 

 

   Tel: 020 8937 5151  

   tony.kennedy@brent.gov.uk  
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8 Proposed review of the SH Controlled Parking Zone (CPZ).  
 

23 - 38 

 This report informs the Committee of the results of a consultation on the 
review and proposed changes to Controlled Parking Zone SH, which 
includes Fernbank, Maybank and Rosebank Avenues, Sudbury. 
 

 

 Ward Affected: Sudbury Contact Officer: Tony Kennedy, Head 
of Transportation 

 

   Tel: 020 8937 5151  

   tony.kennedy@brent.gov.uk  

9 Petition requesting various traffic engineering measures on 
Brentfield, Stonebridge NW10  

 

39 - 48 

 This report informs the committee of a petition requesting various traffic 
engineering measures on Brentfield / Hillside NW10 and details works 
associated with an existing development being implemented in the area. 
 
 

 

 Ward Affected: Stonebridge Contact Officer: Tony Kennedy, Head 
of Transportation 

 

   Tel: 020 8937 5151  

   tony.kennedy@brent.gov.uk  

10 Any Other Urgent Business  
 

 

 Notice of items to be raised under this heading must be given in writing to 
the Democratic Services Manager or his representative before the 
meeting in accordance with Standing Order 64. 
 

 

11 Date of Next Meeting  
 

 

 The next meeting of the Highways Committee is scheduled for 12 March 
2015 at 7.00pm. 
 

 

 
 

� Please remember to switch your mobile phone to silent during the 
meeting. 

• The meeting room is accessible by lift and seats will be provided for 
members of the public. 
 

 


